
Open Afternoon: Thank you to everyone who attended our open afternoon
yesterday. It was lovely to see so many friendly faces as we celebrated the
completion of our recent building and renovation works.
Easter Edible Raffle: The PTFA has raised an amazing £491. We are very
grateful for all their hard work.
Coronation Celebration: We will be holding a special celebration event for
the King’s coronation on Friday 5th May from 1.30pm onwards. Please see
the attached invitation for details and RSVP to the school office if you
would like to join us.
Easter Break: We hope you all enjoy the Easter break and we look forward
to seeing everyone at the start of the summer term on Monday 17th April.

Parent Consent Form for Cycall in book bags (Seniors & Globetrotters)
Swimming interest letters in book bags (Cavers and Divers)



Class News from Pilots Class
Pilots have loved learning all about their topic this term The Enchanted Woodland! We
have enjoyed learning all about the seasons as well as asking our scientific questions about
why things happen! Pilots have been exploring natural resources, learning all about the
animals, plants and trees that you may find in a woodland. We have loved being creative
this term using woodland materials to create some amazing things such as wind chimes!


